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This Week’s Activities 
June 16-23, 2019 

 
 

Today 
First Service, 9:00 a.m. 

Sunday School Classes, all ages, 10:15 a.m. 
Second Service, 11:15 a.m. 

Coram Deo Housekirk, 6:00 p.m. 
 

Monday  
Meeting of the Session, Calvin Room, 6:30 p.m. 

 
Tuesday 

VBS Workday, Calvin Room, 10:00 a.m.-Noon 
VBS Workday, Calvin Room, 6:00-8:30 p.m. 

Stephen Ministry, 6:30 p.m. 
 

Thursday 
Ladies’ Night Out – Bunco, Great Hall, 5:45 p.m. 

Faith Seekers Alliance Housekirk, 6:30 p.m. 
Men’s Bible Study, 7:00 p.m. 

 
Saturday 

Early Risers Housekirk, Hospitality Room, 8:00 a.m. 
Missions Dinner, Great Hall, 6:00 p.m. 

 
Sunday, June 23 

Unified Worship Service, 10:30 a.m. 



Our Weekly Concerns. New additions will be listed in bold print, 
and names will be removed upon request. Names left on for more 
than 3 weeks will be removed at the discretion of the office. Please 
keep these friends in your prayers:  Pastor Shawn Powers and 
Redemption Hills Church of Waukee, Heather Chatwin, Regi 
Donaldson, Judy Gaumer, Phil Groner, Chuck Heitbrink, Ellen Kin-
naird, Marilyn Lanham, Paul Meinen, Reagan Alan Peter, Carla Schult.   
Condolences to:  Scott and Stacie Bland on the death of 
Scott’s mother, Elaine Bland of Durant, Iowa.  

 
WESTMINSTER CONFESSION OF FAITH 

Question of the Week (answer on the back) 
 

Q:  What is faith in Jesus Christ?      

Update Your Directory Picture!  If you have a recent photo 
you would like to use for the online Westkirk Church Directory, 
email it to Church Holcomb (cholcomb@holcombcorp.com). 

Summer Men's Bible Study.  The regular Monday evening men's 
Bible study is off for the summer months, but a summer study has 
begun and you are invited!  The group will meet on Thursdays for 
the next two weeks and then plan to move the study back to Mon-
day nights in July: 
 
Thursday, June 20, 7:00 p.m. 
Thursday, June 27, 7:00 p.m. 
Then Mondays... 
 
Where - Phil and Heidi Carpenter’s home to start.  Venue changes 
are expected.  340 S 49th St, West Des Moines, IA 50265 
 
What - The book of Malachi.  No advance homework is necessary 
to start.  Come as often as you can make it!  To prepare, you may 
wish to preview this short 7 minute video for context and introduc-
tion:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HPGShWZ4Jvk.  If you 
have time, it would also be good to read through or listen through 
Malachi (don’t worry, it is only four chapters). 
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Missions Dinner.  TODAY is the last Sunday you can sign up for 
the dinner with our missionary guests Refik and Linda Topcu.  Sign 
up using the form in your bulletin and place in the offering 
today or purchase at the Welcome Center after the wor-
ship service!  Suggested donation is $10.  
 
Please join us Saturday, June 22, at 6:00 p.m. in the Great Hall, for a 
presentation by Refik Topcu who works in Turkey with CRU.  To-
gether we will enjoy a delicious Mediterranean meal common to 
that part of the world -- kabobs, lamb and beef shawarma, falafel, 
baklava and more!   

Start your engines!   
Vacation Bible School is on it's way!   
 
 July 7-11    5:15-8:00 p.m. 
 VBS Prep Work Days are June 18 and 25.  Join us in the 

Calvin Room downstairs 10:00-Noon or 6:00-8:30.  
 Registration now available at www.westkirk.org.  Sign up today! 
 Volunteers are still needed in a variety of areas!   
 If you have old license plates, paper maps/atlases, or anything 

car-themed that you'd like to lend or donate for decorating, 
please drop it off in the church office.  

 Nathan Hiatt will be leading the adult class this year--plan to 
attend!   

Have questions, or want to volunteer?  Check the Connect Card in 
the Weekly, or contact Cassie Lewellen at (515) 669-3086, 
or cassandra.l.lewellen@gmail.com. Thank you for supporting this 
church-wide event!  

Girls Night Out will be meeting this Thursday, June 20, 
from 5:45-8:00 p.m. Please bring your own beverage 
(non-alcoholic), a snack will be provided. Our May event 

was so much fun and we raised $412.00 to help fight human traf-
ficking. A suggested $10 donation is requested.  Make sure you go 
to the Facebook page to indicate if you will attend: Girls Night Out 
Bunco-With a Purpose and share the page with your friends too. If 
you are not a Facebook user, please email or text Diane Browne to 
let her know if you will be attending: 515-333-1213 or diane-
browne99@gmail.com. 
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Westkirk Presbyterian Church 
2700 Colby Woods Drive, Urbandale, Iowa 50322 

515-253-0330   westkirk@westkirk.org 

 
Urbandale Food Pantry  

Item for June - Shampoo 

A:   Faith in Jesus Christ is a saving grace, whereby we receive and 
rest upon him alone for salvation, as he is offered to us in the gos-
pel. 

Sound Tech Volunteer Needed for Second Service. We are 
looking for an additional person to help with sound during second 
service.  No experience necessary!  Time commitment is every oth-
er Sunday starting 30 minutes before second service. Please sign up 
on the Connect Card today or contact Kevin Riggins via email at 
kriggins@krandj.org or call (515) 371-4996 if you are interested. 

Save the date!  Biblical Theology 
Workshop for Women.  Author and 
speaker Nancy Guthrie is presenting day-
long workshops on Biblical Theology, just 
for women!  No matter how much you 
already know or don’t know about the 
Bible, if you are a woman who wants to 
know your Bible better, this workshop is 
for you! The closest one is in Kansas 

City, on February 29, 2020, and early bird registration is only $30, 
including lunch.  For more information, please go to https://
www.nancyguthrie.com/biblical-theology-workshop.   If you'd like to 
attend, please sign up on the Connect Card or contact Benae Duff 
(benaeduff@westkirk.org  or 515-707-9072).   
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